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[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Oman and thanks the head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

We positively assess the effort of the Government of Oman to act on the outcomes of the second cycle review and welcome the establishment of a legal committee to follow up on the recommendations accepted. 

We commend Oman for its commitment to integrate human rights into its legislation and bring domestic law into line with international treaties it has ratified of acceded. 

We note positively the steps undertaken by the Government to intensify efforts towards women’s empowerment through its national strategies. 

With this in mind, we recommend to Oman:
  
· To consider ratifying the core international human rights instruments and optional protocols that it has not yet ratified.

· To intensify efforts at the national level for the protection of the rights of workers.

We wish Oman a successful UPR. 

